
Request for Bids –
Brentwood Borough

School District
The  Brentwood  Borough
School District is soliciting for
Owner’s  Representative
services for construction of a
new elementary school . The
School  District  intends  to
select  as  Owner’s
Representative  a  person  or
entity that the School District,
in its sole discretion, believes
is  best  suited  for  the
assignment,  taking  into
account  experience,
qualifications,  performance,
results on other projects, and
price.  The  School  District
reserves the right to reject all
offers and to take any other
action that the School District
believes is in its best interest.
Applications are due by 1:00
pm  on  July  10,  2024.  A
description  of  the  project  is
located  on  the  District
website: bb-sd.com under the
Construction tab. The Board of
School Directors reserves the
right to reject any or all bids, or
any part of any bid.

By Order of the Board of
School Directors

School District of the
Borough of Brentwood
Mrs. Donna J. Werner,

Board Secretary


